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Dear Dr. Henry Ng,

As the president of the Hong Kong Nutrition Association, I am writing this letter of
support for the Amendments to the Harmful Substances in Food Regulations (Cap.
132AF), being submitted by the Centre for Food Safety. The Association strongly
support on this amendment that the focus on strengthen the regulation on the harmful
substances in the food that to be imported or sold in Hong Kong.

I am grateful for the opportunity that Hong Kong Nutrition Association would
provide the feedback on the amendments to the Regulations, on behalf of Hong Kong
Nutrition Association, |, again strongly support on the proposed amendments under
this Regulations.

Sincerely yours,

Frankie Siu
President (2020-2021)
Hong Kong Nutrition Association



